From: Tim Peeters

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 3:11 PM **To:** Wayne Ward < Wayne. Ward@brock.ca>

Subject: Re: Follow up to Sunderland Arena User Groups meetings

Thx Wayne. My thoughts would be the dressing rooms. The ice is the ice and expand it i think would be the last thing to do. Unless they are thinking of a new facility which makes more sense. The dressing rooms have always been a contention and have extra 2 would be better especially with the more boys and girls being mixed together.we have 3 arenas in Brock and all have close to same ice surface. Changing the ice surface is going to do what? More personal for sports, different sports? Put us in a more competative way? My thoughts are no it will not change much. Lets make better what we got and less impact to what we have now and going forward.

I hope this helps and again my opinion

On Mon, Apr 1, 2024, 12:05 p.m. Wayne Ward < Wayne. Ward@brock.ca> wrote:

Hi Tim,

The meetings included concept drawings for the arena project.

The funding that we have in place restricts the possibilities for the expansion project.

The two areas where there is flexibility is the size of the ice and the number of dressing rooms.

The ice surface must be expanded to a minimum 75' x 175' and to a maximum of 80' x 200'. The current size is 70' x 170' for reference.

The dressing rooms must be a minimum of 4 and a maximum of 6, with 2 dressing rooms being fully accessible.

We are looking for feedback from the user groups on what would be their priority if we cannot complete the full scope of the project. This along with a brief explanation of the reasoning for the choice is being requested should it be required.

I hope this is helpful and that you are able to provide some feedback.

Regards, Wayne Ward, CMM III, FSP, FPP, CEMC (Alt.)

Manager Parks, Recreation, Facilities & IT The Corporation of the Township of Brock 1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10

Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0

Tel: 705-432-2355, Ext. 245 | Toll-Free: 1-866-223-7668 | Fax: 705-432-3487

wayne.ward@brock.ca | townshipofbrock.ca | choosebrock.ca | letstalkbrock.ca









The Township of Brock has adopted a telecommuting policy, as such, you may receive emails outside of regular business hours. Please do not feel obligated to reply right away if you have received this message outside of your normal business hours.

This electronic message and all contents contain information from which may be privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, any disclosure, copy, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy the original message and all copies.

From: Tim Peeters

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 11:46 AM **To:** Wayne Ward < <u>Wayne.Ward@brock.ca</u>>

Subject: Re: Follow up to Sunderland Arena User Groups meetings

Sorry i missed the meeting. What is the followup

On Mon, Apr 1, 2024, 11:37 a.m. Wayne Ward < Wayne. Ward@brock.ca > wrote:

Good morning,

I am just following up with your group as we have not yet received a response on the Sunderland Arena project.

Please forward any comments from these meetings to me by end of this week.

Regards,

Wayne Ward, CMM III, FSP, FPP, CEMC (Alt.)

Manager Parks, Recreation, Facilities & IT The Corporation of the Township of Brock 1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10 Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0

Error! Filename not

specified.

Tel: 705-432-2355, Ext. 245 | Toll-Free: 1-866-223-7668 | Fax: 705-

432-3487

wayne.ward@brock.ca | townshipofbrock.ca | choosebrock.ca |

letstalkbrock.ca

Error! Filename not specified. <u>Error! Filename not specified.</u> <u>Error! Filename not specified.</u> <u>Error! Filename not specified.</u>

The Township of Brock has adopted a telecommuting policy, as such, you may receive emails outside of regular business hours. Please do not feel obligated to reply right away if you have received this message outside of your normal business hours.

This electronic message and all contents contain information from which may be privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, any disclosure, copy, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy the original message and all copies.